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 5th Sunday in Ordinary 

8th Feb 2015 

Newsletter items to Parish Office @ 061 - 368127 or email office@newmarketonfergusparish.ie Deadline is 11.00am on Thursday 

Newmarket 
Sat 7th   7.30pm Madge Glendon, Ennis Road 
    Mary Frawley, Trenahow. Month’s Mind 
    Raymond Hannon, son of Joe, Glencragga 
    Vincent Quish, Rathfoland. Month’s Mind 
    Michael and Nora Lynch, Mooghaun 
Sun  8th  11.00am Desmond Bell, Ballycar 
    Sean Murphy, Kilnasoolagh Park  
Mon   9th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Tue   10th 10.00am Daily Mass 
   7.00pm Michael O’Brien, 68 Kilnasoolagh Park 
Wed  11th 10.00am Daily Mass 
Thur  12th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Fri     13th 10.00am Daily Mass  
Sat  14th   7.30pm John Crosby, Lisduff 
    Jerry Doyle, Glenaifreann 
    Eamon McAleer, Glenaifreann 
Sun   15th  11.00am Sunday Mass  
 

 
Wells 
Sat 7th   6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun 8th   10.00am James and Ellen Murphy, Kilgarvan 
Sat    14th   6.30pm Weekend Mass 
Sun   15th  10.00am Dom Corbett, Bunratty 
 

Carrigerry 
Sun 8th 9.00am Brian Cutt, Ballycalla. Month’s Mind  
Sun   15th 9.00am Sunday Mass  

 
Carrigoran :   Sun  8th 10.30am Breda Barry, Lemenaghmore. 1st anniversary 

Abundance Prayer Group 
Meet each Monday except Bank  
Holidays at 7.30pm in the upstairs meet-
ing room in Newmarket Church  

Last week’s Church  
Collection 
€1669.60 

Thank You  

St Vincent de Paul / Local Helpline 
086 3024238 

Please leave a short message plus your contact details  
and a member of the society will call you back 

Important Notice re booked masses…. 
 

If you booked a mass for this year(2015) before 
August of last year (2014) I would appreciate it if 
you would ring the office on 368127 from Mon - 
Fri between 10am & 1.30pm.   Thank You, Mary. 

Apostolic Work Display Day Apostolic Work Display Day Apostolic Work Display Day Apostolic Work Display Day     
will take place March 1st. Anyone wishing to  

donate a  Sacred Vessel can contact  any of the  

following Mary 061 – 364492 / Molly O’Donnell or   

Bridget Coughlin .  

Ballycar National School is now accepting enrolments for the school year 2015/2016.   
Please contact the principal Niamh O'Carroll on 061 368852 or ballycarns@gmail.com for further information or 
check out the school website at www.ballycarschool.weebly.com. 



Fáilte-Bienvenue-Willkomen-Benvenuto-Bienvenido-Witajcie-Bemvindo- 

Welkom-Velkomin-Vitejte-Karibu-Croeso-Valkommen-Tervetuloa-Welcome 

The brainchild of transition 
year students in St. Caimins as 
part of their national mini-
company competition hosted 
by Junior Achievement  
Ireland.  

Wooden Quotes, a company which takes wooden pallets 
and recycles them as domestic signs with inspirational 
and motivational quotes to help promote positive mental 
health, which is a huge issue amongst teens nowadays.  
Personalised wooden signs with inspirational short 
quotes or words". For more information call 
0876472239 or email woodenquotes98@gmail.com. 
The price starts at €5 for one that’s about 10 inches by 5 
inches. Find us on facebook (Wooden Quotes)  

****** 
 

Come join the Ennis Gospel Choir for our very first Super Soul 
Sunday!  On Feb 8th from 12.30 to 2.30, the Front Bar of the Queens 
Hotel in Ennis will host a Realy Truly Joyful Gospel Brunch.  This free 
event is family friendly and will brighten up any dreary February after-
noon!  Brunch menu available @ the bar.   
 

****** 
MEDJUGORJE : MAY 2015: PILGRIMAGE: Departing Shannon on 
20th May for seven days. Deposit secures €609 up to 17th Feb, there-
after €659 applies.  All enquiries please to Kathleen Lee at 086 
1031508 or Mary McMahon at 086 3629808. 
 

****** 
Dominican Church, Limerick presents FIVE LENTEN TALKS - 
“SAINTS FOR TODAY WHO TEACH US TO LIVE AND TO 
PRAY”.  VENUE: Dominican Hall, Dominic Street, Limer-
ick.  TIME: 7.30pm.   
Entrance on Dominic Street (between the Church and the Dominican 
Biblical Institute).  Donation of €5 invited.  Enquiries to Dominican 
Priory Phone: 061 412 333, email: oplimerick@gmail.com 
  
First Talk: Thursday 19 February:  The Saint who teaches Pope 
Francis to live and pray: Ignatius of Loyola.  Speaker: Joseph 
Coghlan.  Joseph, a priest of the Diocese of Cork and Ross, has 
trained in prayer guidance and spiritual direction and has done an 8 
day Ignatian retreat every year for 28 years.  

An Information Night for the parents and guardians 
of pupils who will be enrolled in Junior Infants at 
Scoil na Maighdine Mhuire for September 2015 will 
take place at the school at 7pm on Tuesday, February 
17th. To book a place on the evening, please contact 
Sarah on 368333.  

Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes:  Wednesday is the Feast Day of Our Lady of Lourdes 
as we celebrate World Day of Prayer for the Sick. The 59th Diocesan Pilgrimage to Lourdes will 
leave Shannon on Friday June 26th, returning on Wednesday July 1st.  The cost this year is €687 
per person sharing with a €10 discount for online booking at www.joewalshtours.ie    
Booking forms can be obtained from: Joe Walsh Tours, 143 Lower Baggot Street, Dublin 2.  Tel: 
(01) 2410800 
Book online at www.joewalshtours.ie get €10 discount.  A limited number of Sick pilgrims will be 
accommodated in the Sanctuary of Lourdes at a cost of €575.  Applications for sick pilgrims only to 
Fr. Tom Ryan, Pilgrimage Director, SS John & Paul Presbytery, Shannon, Co. Clare.  Telephone: 
(061) 364133.  Families or individuals often sponsor a family member, parents or a friend on the 
occasion of an anniversary or jubilee, with a visit to Lourdes.  For more details, see poster in 
Church porch or the Killaloe Diocese website www.killaloediocese.ie 

GAA NOTES:  

Lotto- Jackpot : €6200    /  No winner     /  Numbers :  5,7,12,22 

€30 winners: Róisín McMahon, Manus O'Donnell, Corina 

McCarthy, Kealan Mounsey, Tim Tierney. 

Next Week’s Draw on 08/02/15 at The Bellsfort Inn. Next Week’s 

Jackpot: €6350 

 

Medal Presentation: 

Carrygerry Country House was packed to capacity last Saturday 

night for the presentation of medals to the Minor County Champi-

ons and U16 Shield Winners. Clare Star John Conlon presented the 

medals to the lads and delivered an excellent speech in which he 

spoke about the importance of ambition and the need to avoid 

distractions. A truly enjoyable night was had by all. 

Bingo supporting Pieta HouseBingo supporting Pieta HouseBingo supporting Pieta HouseBingo supporting Pieta House    
    

The Community Centre board are getting behind the  
forthcoming Andrew Faul memorial Charity Match between 
Rineanna Rovers and Newmarket Celtic on Sat Feb 21st.  
 

The proceeds of Bingo on Wednesday February 18th will also 
go to Pieta House. This is a great additional opportunity to 
support this very worthy cause.  We are looking forward to a 
large turnout on the 18th which coincides with the Spring mid
-term break.  
 

Bingo is at 8.30 pm every Wednesday at the Community Cen-
tre and the Jackpot on Wednesday Feb 11th will be € 4,500.  

Ballycar Preschool Ballycar Preschool Ballycar Preschool Ballycar Preschool is 
now enrolling for Sept 
2015. Please contact 
Elaine on 087 6244465 if 
you are interested in a 
place for your child. 

Irish Hospice Foundation fundraising cycle:  Get 
on your bike for the Irish Hospice Foundation this June (21st-27th) and join 
former professional cyclist Paul Kimmage on the Genoa to Rome cycle chal-
lenge.  By taking part in this Kingspan sponsored cycle across Italy you will 
be raising much needed funds for the IHF’s vital Nurses for Night Care ser-
vice, which provides over 1,400 nights of free nursing care at home annually 
to people with a non-malignant terminal illness.  Register before March 13th 
at www.hospicefoundation.ie or call 1890 717000 for more information. 


